
  

  

   

HOUR 18 REPORT – Progress for Krognes 

 

 

Christian Krognes has now taken the lead of the Nürburgring 24 Hours after a great 

first stint in the #101 BMW M6 GT3. Krognes made up three more positions over the 

hour, and then stayed out an extra lap as the eight cars ahead pitted, which 

means he currently leads the race. Krognes will however fall back in the order to 

around ninth when he serves his pit stop which is due on the next lap, with Mikkel 

Jensen set to take over the car. 

The #100 car, although it ran into trouble at Brünnchen at the restart, was this time 

able to continue without issue and is still running, down in 28th in the SP9 class. 



  

  

 

Walkenhorst Motorsport enjoys the lead in both the SP9 and SP8T classes, with Neil 

Verhagen still on top in the BMW Junior Team #73 M4 GT4, with the #74 car of Ben 

Tuck down in 45th position overall, and fourth in class. 

  

 

 


